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Nothing much major to report regarding the website. 
 

1. Roy and I conducted the recent MPLA Officers election online. There were some minor glitch 
issues with the operation this time which we hadn’t experienced before. Roy said it’s due to the 
limits of the freeware we deployed to manage the election ballots. Neither of us is certain that 
the glitches are worth paying for a different bit of software to conduct elections. 

2. We renewed the MPLA domain name, mpla.us, for a period of 9 years. So, we need to 
remember to renew the domain name before 01 November 2025. I’ve added that to my Outlook 
Calendar  

 
 
Respectfully sumitted, 
 
Dan Chaney 
MPLA Webmaster 


